
Submitter: Jerry Gillis 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am in support of in person voting.  Vote by mail and machine counting have proven 

unreliable due to lack of transparency in the system.  This present method while 

convenient for voters lacks the personal engagement and participatory nature of in 

person voting.  The existing system is slow, costly and unreliable, exhibiting all the 

hallmarks of current burdensome government processes needing to be reversed. 

 

This is a resounding yes to a reliable in person voting process by and for the people 

while promoting engagement in our community. 

 

Jerry Gillis 


